
 

 

 

Week 2 – Autumn – Library Visit 

Our Kurwongbah Playgroup is growing again.  This morning we 

had lots of new families join us for our Autumn themed morning 

and a visit to the library.  The weather allowed us to enjoy the 

Prep Playground, before we ventured across our school to meet our librarian, Mrs Turner.  

We were lucky enough to borrow a book to enjoy, complete 

some puzzles and craft items in one of the back rooms.  Our 

craft items this week were making an Autumn themed mobile, 

leaf lantern and leaves with eyes.  The little learners had a feast 

of toys, blocks and larger puzzles to 

try out before our story, “There was 

an old lady who swallowed a leaf.”  

Thank you, Mrs Turner for our visit to 

the library today. 

 

Week 3 – Windy Days 

We completed our normal routine of meeting near the Sports Hall, but 

the weather stopped our outdoor play.  The Playgroup spent the 

morning completing Windy Day activities in the Hall with lots of 

movement resources as our physical activity.  Our craft items included 

painting hair on our windy day faces, soap box kites and fluffy clouds 

that drift off in the sky.  Our parents were entertained with the musical 

instruments and a spontaneous singing session amongst the youngsters.  We welcomed 3 

new families this week and there were a lot of opportunities for parents to interact with 

each other.  Our weekly story was “Ollie and the Wind” by Ronojoy Ghosh, which was a 

playful story about how a little boy worked out how to play with the wind. 

 


